
  

  

  

RE: Jackman’s  licence review ,  

  

Dear Sir/Madam,  

  

I live directly opposite Jackman’s at 276 Neasden lane. I regularly shop at Jackman’s for beer 

and cigarettes. I feel council has targeted this small business in this case. I believe Jackman’s 

are a responsible business. I have seen Mr Seelan  refuse sale to street  drinkers and for  

people without ID.    

  

I believe they have done everything in their power to reduce street drinkers and antisocial 

behaviour. And now for the last few weeks they have stop selling alcohol, but the problems 

mentioned on the notice are still ongoing hence proving the innocence of Jackman’s. I 

believe the main perpetrator for the crimes and antisocial behaviours are caused by  the 

casino next to my house and in the bookies  further down the road. Often men in large 

group gather around these establishments and nuisance.   

  

I hope you take my statement into consideration in the premises review.   

  

  

I have attached few pictures of men loitering and with beer cans in front of bookies and 

casino in the last few days.  

  

Yours truly,  

  

  

  

  




